
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   Friday 2nd October 2020 Issue 2 

Well done to all those children who demonstrated our school values to such a high standard this week that they were entered into the 
Gold Book.  The awards were live streamed from each classroom so that the children were all able to be together – albeit virtually – as we 
celebrate achievements within the school community.  Each week we are testing new technology and approaches, allowing us to over-
come many of the challenges we faced earlier in the year. 

We recently sent out a survey requesting information about the devices that children have access to at home; if you haven’t yet           
completed this please would you be able to do so.  It is only a small survey but is of huge importance as we are using the information to 
ensure that all pupils are able to engage in home learning, which we are distributing via Google Classroom, and virtual lessons should they 
need to work from home. 

This morning was particularly wet and windy; thank you to one kindly parent for the loan of the umbrella after mine failed miserably in 
the challenging conditions!  It is not a pleasant experience queuing in the rain, but we do need to keep to our staggered entry and exit 
times as they have been put in place as part of our risk assessment with the aim of keeping everyone as safe as we can. 

Sticking to your child’s allocated time rather than arriving early will allow you to avoid a wait; if you have more than one child in the 
school then you are able to arrive at the latest drop-off time and pick up at the earliest. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend whatever the weather. 

Best wishes 

Matthew Green 

School Photographs 2020 

To view your child’s school photograph please register via 

www.photoordering.co.uk using your child’s unique code 

shown on the sheet bought home this week.  If you have 

not received a code you will receive a proof in due course. 

All orders are to be made online and will be delivered free 

to your home address.   

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to 

contact the School Office.  

                                Fish and Chips Day Fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.photoordering.co.uk


Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

Gold Book   

Year Three are loving their learning all about Ancient Egypt this term. Look at 

these amazing death masks we’ve made! 

 

 

Rowan J   Rabbits 
Madeleine J  Rabbits 
   
Alice B   Owls 
Arham S   Owls 
 
Isabella P  Penguins 
Freya-Rose B  Penguins 
 
Isabella S  Panthers 
Anton BM  Panthers 
 
Bibiana M  Wolves 
Ida S   Wolves 
 
Thea F   Bears 
Rigzen G  Bears 
Alyshea M       Bears   
   

Elizabeth D  Seahorses  

Ethan W   Seahorses 
   
Hollie A-G  Turtles 
Ates Y   Turtles 
 
Grayson W  Geckos 
Gwendolyn R Geckos 
 
Amelia  D  Tigers 
Evelyn Q-R  Tigers 
 
Oscar S   Gorillas 
Ellie S   Gorillas 
 
Evie B   Eagles 
Jacob S   Eagles 

The children enjoyed making mummified oranges! 

 

These Year 3 children have received 
their pen licenses, Congratulations! 

 Year 5 have had fun 
this week being 
amazed in Science. 
We had to find out 
what material would 
be best to keep an 
ice cube from melt-
ing... 


